The Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the Lilydale and District Cricket Association for season 1931-32 have not been located but a newspaper article appearing in the Healesville and Yarra Glen Guardian on Saturday 10th September 1932 provides some information as follows.

Cricket

ASSOCIATION MEETING.

A fair amount of enthusiasm was shown at the annual meeting of the Litydale and District Cricket Assiciation, held on Wednesday evening.

Mr. N. W. Gill was re-elected president, and Mr. D. Eales secretary and treasurer.

It was decided to start competi-

The question of conducting A. and B. grade competitions was discussed, and ultimately referred to a sub-committee. This committee will meet at Wandin next week to make fin arrangements for the draw, and to decided whether it would be possible to conduct a second section.

Any ciubs interested in the B. grade competition are asked to immediately communicate with the association secretary, Mr. D. Eales, Lilydale.